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Recommendation to remove the pedestrian ramp and east stairway from the from the Oneida Street
Bridge Project and approve amendment No. 3 to Patrick Engineering in an amount of $222,060.

File #: 18-0600, Version: 1

City of Appleton Printed on 5/13/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

